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This will be the last newsletter winging its way to you this academic year. I wanted to end the year by saying a huge thank you to you all for a wonderful year at Old Catton Junior School. It’s been a tough year, with lots of change affecting the curriculum for every year group but I am confident that we have pitched it correctly for the challenges that this brings. 

I couldn’t do my job without an outstanding team of colleagues around me. I am proud to work with committed staff who are passionate about their roles in school and want the very best for the children in it. Thank you to all the staff for their relentless hard work. 

I consider myself to be very fortunate to teach in a school where we have such brilliant children. They never cease to amaze me and are the reason we are all working to make Old Catton the best that it can be. Thank you to all the children for making our school such a great place to learn and work. 
Thank you to all our parents who support their children in their education and us in school. Some of my real highs this year have been when I have received lovely comments from you or great ideas for how we can improve. We really do appreciate your input as you know your children best.  
As we come to the end of this year we have to say good bye to Mr West and Miss Holmes; two teachers we will miss greatly but who will both leave their mark on Old Catton. We all wish you every success as you move onto the next chapter in your careers. Thank you for all you have done. 

This summer Miss Knowles will be getting married! I would like to offer her all of our congratulations and hope that she has a wonderful day. 

Finally we will be bidding farewell to year 6 on Wednesday. What a fantastic year they have had. I know they are ready for their next move onto High School but it will be as emotional as ever as we wave them off and wish them every success for the future. 

I have loved my first year as Head of School at Old Catton. Thank you for making it so special. I hope you all have a relaxing summer break with your families.  
Mrs K Connelly
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Dates
· Monday 18th July – Year 6 end of year show, 7pm.

· Tuesday 19th July – Celebration Assembly 9:00am.

· Tuesday 19th July - Sing Happy show held at school in the evening for the Sing Happy choir. 
· Wednesday 20th July – last day of the Summer Term.   

· Year 6 leavers get together at Hayman lodge from 3.30-5.30 on the last day of term. £1.00 entry. Bring own food and drink. For the friends and family of this year’s year 6! 

· Thursday 1st September – Inset Day for Staff. School closed for children. 

· Friday 2nd September – Assertive Mentoring meetings with new teachers. Please bring along your children to the meeting so that they can have their say; this meeting is designed to be between you, the teacher and your child. However school will be closed for children.

· Monday 5th September – first day of the new term for all children.  
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